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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Reducing lanes on Aberdeen

From: Lauren Fehlings

Date: Mon, Sep 7, 2020 at 5:13 PM
Subject: Reducing lanes on Aberdeen
To: <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>

Hi Maureen,

I'm emailing you to share support for reducing lanes on Aberdeen Avenue between Dundurn and Queen.

| am a resident of the Kirkendall area, and feel very strongly about continuing to make our neighborhood more
pedestrian friendly, and that includes reforming Aberdeen from the thoroughfare it currently is to a safer street. | walk
my dog multiple times per day in the area and actively avoid walking along Aberdeen as | feel unsafe with the speed of
cars passing by. | regularly observe dangerous driving and feel quite uncomfortable spending time on the sidewalk as a

pedestrian. | believe that reducing the lanes and curbing the speed that cars can travel along that street is beneficial for
our neighborhood.

Thank you for your hard work on this initiative and for your support in calming Aberdeen.

We thank you for all your time and energy, your fight against the "Keep Aberdeen Moving" campaign, and trying to keep
our Kirkendall neighborhood safer.

Thanks,

Lauren Fehlings



